
CALL FOR PROJECT PROPOSALS
11 September 2020

The Global Environment Facility Small Grants Programme (GEF SGP) in Namibia 
in collaboration with UNDP provides small grants up to U$50,000 directly to eligible 
CSOs and CBOs for community-based environmental projects.

The SGP in Namibia hereby invites project proposals from CBOs and eligible CSOs 
that want to be considered for this funding. Preference will be given to proposals 
from the following areas:

•	 Otjimbingwe communal area
•	 Iipumbu Ya Tshilongo landscape
•	 Ohangwena region

Funding and selection criteria:
Projects must seek to address environmental problems of national concern, 
contributing also to global environmental benefit at least in one of the following areas:

•	 Conservation of biodiversity  
•	 Climate change
•	 Land degradation and sustainable forest management
•	 International waters
•	 Prevention of harmful Chemicals
•	 Capacity development

More documents:
Grantee package containing detailed funding and selection criteria, prescribed 
project proposal formats, and other guiding documents can be requested via email: 
nickey.gaseb@undp.org or rauna.nghatanga@undp.org ONLY if you do not 
have access to email, can it be collected from our offices at:

GEF SGP Namibia
c/o Environmental Investment Fund of Namibia (EIF)

2nd Floor, Heinitzburg Heights Building
c/o Heinitzburg and Dr. Theo-Ben Gurirab Streets,

Klein Windhoek
REF: Proposals September 2020

Should you require further clarifications, please contact Nickey //Gaseb or Rauna 
Nghatanga at 061 – 431 7700 or via the above emails.
 

Deadline for submissions: 23 October 2020 at 13H00.

We thank you for your interest and willingness to apply.
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